From: Tran, Frank

To: Daniel Archambeault (DArchambeault@beaconhealthsystem.org)
Subject: Request additional information for NRC License No. 13-18879-01
Date: Friday, June 03, 2022 1:56:00 PM

Dear Mr. Archambeault:

We have reviewed the amendment request dated May 25, 2022 for NRC License No. 13-
18879-01 for Elkhart General Hospital. It appeared the information provided was
incomplete. Specifically, name of the authorized user (AU) who provided the training as
listed in Section 5.1.A.3.iii and 5.1.A.3.iv of the Yttrium-90 Microsphere Brachytherapy
Sources and Devices TheraSphere® and SIR-Spheres® Licensing Guidance for
Mohammed Shabbir Ezuddin, M.D. was not included. Please provide name of the AU
supervisor and his qualification (e.g., NRC or an Agreement State license number).

To continue review of your application, we request that you submit the response under a
dated and signed cover letter by July 5, 2022. In the cover letter, please refer the license
number, docket number and Mail Control No. 631243. If you have questions, please
contact me at 630-829-9623 or reply to this email.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this
correspondence will be made available electronically for public inspection in the NRC
Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and
Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at

https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

Sincerely,

Frank Tean

Health Physicist/License Reviewer

NRC Region llI/Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Phone: 630-829-9623

Fax: 630-515-1078

Email: Erank.Tran@nrc.gov
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